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Award Announcement 

WSU Project Number:  612-302440-03-06-19 
FPM Scott Hall Vivarium Updates 2019 

 
 
PURCHASING AGENT:  Robert Kuhn 
WSU Procurement and Strategic Sourcing   
5700 Cass Avenue, Suite 4200  
Detroit Michigan 48202  
(313) 577- 3712     
 
 
The Wayne State University Evaluation Team has completed its review and evaluation of 
proposals.   After extensive review and careful consideration of your proposal, we are pleased 
announce Wayne State University’s intention to move forward with a contract to FISHBECK, 
THOMSON, CARR & HUBER, INC., as an awardee of the FPM SCOTT HALL VIVARIUM 
UPDATES, PROJECT NO. 612-302440. 
 
Thank you to all of the firms that submitted a response proposal to our FPM SCOTT HALL 
VIVARIUM UPDATES, PROJECT NO. 612-302440 for Wayne State University, and or, by 
invitation, have taken the time to make a presentation to the evaluation team.   
 
We sincerely appreciate the time, effort, and patience all the participants and their teams have 
invested to participate in our Request for Proposal process, and hope all participants will 
continue to participate in any future opportunities that the University may have.  
 
Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with Wayne State University.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Kuhn 
Senior Buyer 
 
Alan Gigliotti, Facilities Project Manager 
Fran Ahern, Sr. Director – FPM Design Services 
Gregory Boyle, CBRE 
Ken Doherty, AVP Procurement & Strategic Sourcing 
Kirsten Mellem, Facilities Project Manager  
 




